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Several topics that were among the Autorité’s priorities for 2019 will remain at 

the forefront of its action in 2020. They remain strategic in ensuring that 

competition is strong, benefiting both businesses and consumers, and include: 

digital challenges, the retail sector, competition in overseas territories.

New subjects are emerging in 2020, illustrating the Autorité’s desire to take into 

account economic developments by providing them an appropriate response.
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